

Jeremy Bricker < jeremydb@umich.edu>

## International Night- Share your Culture or Country!

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu\_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> Reply-To: Thurston PTO <thu\_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> To: jeremydb@umich.edu

Mon, Feb 26, 2024 at 8:14 AM

## International Night

## LAST CALL

## Please consider sharing your country or culture



Curious about International Night? Join an informational meeting on Tuesday, March 12th from 6-7 pm in the Thurston Library. Come learn more about this special night at Thurston!

For those who would like to share their culture or country and have not already signed up, please contact us by Sunday, March 31 at thurstoninternationalnight@ gmail.com Interntaional Night is May 3rd (rain date May 10th)

Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.